
       Jane         Janek        George  

Welcome to the Canaries class page. We hope that you have all had a lovely summer break.  

Janek, George and I are extremely excited to be working with your children this year.  

  

  

There are three staff and four children in the Canaries class. We have a smaller number of children so we can focus on their 

individual needs, independence, learning, and development. The children will be working closely with other children around 

the school to form positive relationships and explore new environments. We aim to create a fun, positive, and engaging 

learning environment. This is so the children can thrive and achieve at their own pace and be proud of all their work and 

achievements.  

 



 

The new timetable is now on the class webpage.  

  

The children will be shopping on a Monday morning to buy ingredients for the class cookery session in 

the afternoon.  

Tuesday afternoon the children will be exploring the forest. Please can you send to school spare clothes 

and waterproofs 

On a Wednesday they will be taking part in the “Roar” session with Elliot, the children can wear a PE 

kit if they have one at home.  

Thursday is swimming in the hydro, please can you send in a swimming suit and towel.  

On Friday afternoon we are attending bikes at Wythenshawe Park, please can you send some waterproof 

clothing just in case it’s raining.  

Thank you for all your support Canaries team.   

  

 



If you need to contact us regarding your child, you can contact us via phone 

or email.  

 The school number is 0161 359 5322  

Email address j.jamieson@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk  


